
 

 
 

 

Trainee representative for IQILS steering group  
 

Background 

Improving Quality in Liver Services (IQILS) is an accreditation programme designed to improve the 
quality of care of liver services in the UK. The IQILS accreditation process involves self and external 
peer assessment to evaluate the service against a set of multi-professional standards to promote a 
culture of continuous quality improvement.  

 

Position  
IQILS has a steering group who provide expert advice and guidance to the programme, ensuring its good 
governance and oversight, and taking responsibility for developing the programme and planning its future 
direction.   

The steering group meets twice a year, typically face to face, though currently these meetings are 
taking place remotely. Membership includes the programme office team, clinical lead and 
representatives from BASL, BSG and patient organisations.  Members will be sent steering group 
papers before the meeting for review, which will be discussed during the meeting. 

We are looking for an engaged hepatology trainee registrar, who will represent trainees on the 
steering group and be an ambassador for the programme. The individual needs to have demonstrable 
commitment to a career in hepatology and an interest in accreditation as a means of improving 
quality. This is a new position that the individual can help to shape. The individuals will working closely 
with the programme manager and clinical lead on projects to support the IQILS programme. This is an 
unpaid role, but expenses are covered. 

 

Next steps 
If you would like to apply for this role, please email a short statement, no longer than one page, on 
why you would like to be involved and your CV to askiqils@rcplondon.ac.uk by Friday 28 August. To 
find our further information about the programme and process of accreditation, please visit 
https://www.iqils.org/ 

if you would like to talk through the role or have any questions, please contact the IQILS programme 
manager, Madeline Bano at askiqils@rcplondon.ac.uk. 

The Royal College of Physicians (RCP) believes that equality of opportunity is fundamental in whatever 
way individuals become involved with the RCP, whether as physicians, physicians-in-training or staff. It 
welcomes and actively seeks to recruit people to its activities regardless of race, religion, ethnic origin, 
disability, age, gender and sexual orientation. The RCP aims to reflect the diversity of its members in 
all its committee, senior roles and staff. 
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